
Mark your calendars:
Tuesdays at 5 p.m.

Please send any questions or concerns to: 
FACEtoFace@tusd1.onmicrosoft.com

Sessions will also be  
livestreamed from Zoom to the 
Tucson Unified Family Centers 
and FACEtoFace Facebook pages.

TUSD’s Family & Community Engagement  
Department will be providing a  

biweekly communication via ZOOM!

Join us…

FACE face
Bringing our TUSD and Tucson Community Together

Hosted by Lacey Grijalva

Tucson Unified
Family & Community Outreach

Sept. 28 • Oct. 26 • Nov. 30
Jan. 25 • Feb. 22 • Mar. 29 • Apr. 26

Each session will be 45 minutes.

Scan the QR code to Join via Zoom 

mailto:FACEtoFace@tusd1.onmicrosoft.com
https://www.facebook.com/TucsonUnifiedFamilyCenters/
https://www.facebook.com/FACEtoFace-102524241686996
http://bit.ly/3ihnUpV

